
 

 

 

 

 

Here it is May, and I am finally getting out another 

newsletter. We had our Board Meeting and our plans are 

to go to The Excelling in the Gifts Conference in Tulsa, 

OK to further our education. This year we will be 

bringing a few more people with us so they can enjoy 

this much needed teaching. Our plans are to leave on 

May 22nd and return home on May 27th . The main 

speakers will be Dr. Ken Stewart, Cathy Mink and Bill 

McRay. There will be a total of six meetings. We plan on 

stopping off in Chouteau to see Jody Baker who holds 

our license. She will show us the school that she 

oversees, and the cute little town.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

       

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

learn new tricks!” will have to be shown to be wrong. I 

believe with the help of the Holy Spirit He can teach 

this older person new tricks of the trade. Pray that God 

brings about the right person to help with this 

endeavor. 
 

   As always, we want to take this opportunity to thank 

all of you who have been such a tremendous support to 

us through our desire to fulfill the plan and purpose of 

God’s will for our lives in saving those that are lost 

and without hope and need redemption like us all. 

Thanks be to God! He made a way through His son 

Jesus Christ. 
 

   We proclaim God’s blessings to come upon you and 

over-take you as you continue to follow the leading 

of His Holy Spirit! 

Blessings to you all, 

LaVern & Sandra Burdick 

Prayer requests: 
 

• Safe travels 

• New opportunities as we travel 

• Additional Partners 

• Zoom outreach 

Spring 2021 

Greetings Partners, Friends and Family: 

Word in Life Ministries 

In July we are 

planning on going out 

East. We have not 

finalized our stops yet, 

but the main reason 

we are heading out 

that direction is our 

granddaughter, 

Chrissy Bowlin, is 

getting married and we 

are officiating the 

wedding. We plan on 

making stops on the 

way to Rhode Island 

to other Missions and 

then on the way back 

home. That will take 

in much of the month 

of July. We covet your 

prayers during these 

travels, and that we 

will see great revival 

as we go from State to 

State. 
LaVern with Dr. Ken Stewart (He will 

be one of the speakers at the conference)  

Sandy with Jody Baker at her school 

wordinlifeministries.org                              Phone: 507-281-4035                    wordinlifeministry@gmail.com 

     Another avenue is 

starting to open up to me 

(Sandy) is doing Bible 

Studies on the phone. I 

have had several requests 

to add more and we 

thought an option could 

be ZOOM. More 

learning. So that old 

saying “Old dogs can’t  

 


